March 11, 2016
To Whom It May Concern,
Dear Sir/Madam:

I am writing this letter to express my interest in working as a registered nurse. My passion for nursing has led me to focus my learning over the past few years on fostering the skills necessary to achieve this goal. I speak Hindi, Tibetan and Nepalese, and have five years of work experience in the hospitality industry where I was twice nominated for the employee of the month, and won the 2014 "Big Apple Stars" Award for my hotel. I am a hard working employee who has years of experience communicating effectively with hotel guests, and I believe that as a registered nurse, I can be an ardent advocate for my patients. 

I have always been intrigued by nursing, and as a student nurse, I have had the opportunity to put into effect what I learned in the classroom. Seeing my patients and their family members happy after I provided them care gave me the joy and drive necessary to face the challenges of nursing school. My clinical professors helped develop not only my nursing skills, but also my skills as a nurse teammate, educator and leader.

Throughout nursing school, I worked full-time as a cabin crewmember of the Yotel hotel housekeeping department. I was one of the original employees who helped open this new property and still to this day I continue to provide great service to our guests. I would greatly appreciate the chance for me to come in for an in-person interview, and please do not hesitate to call me at (765)307-8508 or email me at kungachoden@gmail.com 
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely 

Kunga Choden, RN 

